
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 1 By Councillor Corbett for answer by 

the Convener of the Health, Social 
Care and Housing Committee at a 
meeting of the Council on 25 August 
2016  

   

Question  Given the Council decision to cease providing a repair 

service for stair-lighting what range of feedback has been 

received from residents and what action has been taken to 

address residents' concerns. 

Answer   
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